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 22nd May 2024 
 
  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Re: Year 11 Prom 2024     

I am delighted to confirm that this year’s Year 11 Prom will take place on Friday 28th 
June 2024. The Prom will be held at the Heart of England Conference Centre (CV7 
8DX). Pupils should arrive from 6:30pm for a 7:00pm start. All pupils should be 
collected by 11:30pm. Pupils will be required to make their own transport 
arrangements to and from the venue. 

Tickets for eligible pupils are now purchasable via Weduc; the deadline to purchase 
tickets is Monday 10th June 2024. The ticket price includes a hot and cold buffet and 
a mocktail on arrival. Soft drinks will be available to purchase throughout the 
evening. 

Attending Prom is a reward for our Year 11 pupils who have consistently upheld high 
expectations of themselves by demonstrating excellent HART values, both 
throughout the year and in the run up to their final exams. We therefore reserve the 
right to withdraw permission to attend for any pupil who does not meet our conduct 
and expectations at school during the exam period. 

Year 11 have worked exceedingly hard, and I am so proud of them for their 
continued determination and tenacity. I look forward to celebrating all of their efforts 
and achievements with them at Prom. 

             
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss Merrigan 
Year 11 Pastoral Leader  
 


